

MINUTES OF LOUGHBOROUGH STUDENTS' ARCHERY CLUB	
Date: 2-10-03	Meeting opened: 7:15
Present:	John, Ian, Lisa, Matt, Matt, Grace, Lisa, Neil, Mitch, Ross, Anna
Apologies:	
Absent:	

1.	Minutes of last meeting passed?	Yes/No
2.	Chair's Comment:	

**Actions**  
*[What, who, when]*

3.	Correspondence: Jean will be giving a lecture on THURSDAY from 6 till 9. someone to bring recurve + equipment for it, (i.e brace, tab, arrows). People need to join asap, (Ian and John to talk to stel about circumstances). Ian talked to Rob Cooke for 'archery in schools'.											
4.	Matters arising from last meeting: Freshers bizarre 9:30 start. John to contact SDC about boss + stand. Leaflets to be handed out on day. Posters to be done on/by Saturday. John club compound, Ian recurve, club recurve, lisa Mongolian (give to anna before sun).											
5.	Committee reports: Busa John and Ian to talk to stel about sponsorship for holding BUSA. Next meeting 6:30 (before social) Tues.											
6.	Any other business: Ian and John to meet @AU 11am fri. Nott Butts Nov 29 <sup>th</sup> (sun before xmas champ) Matt T to sort out money arrangements for xmas meal. (£100 deposit for 20 peop). Social JC's 7:30pm Tuesday. Ian talked to Jason Anstice (events) about tickets to events, to be confirmed at a later date about conclusion. Will 'have a go' session then training for first six sessions so were covered under GNAS.											
7.	Shooting rota: <table border="1" style="margin-left: 20px;"> <thead> <tr> <th>Friday</th> <th>Saturday</th> <th>Sunday</th> <th>Tuesday</th> <th>Wednesday</th> </tr> </thead> <tbody> <tr> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> </tr> </tbody> </table>	Friday	Saturday	Sunday	Tuesday	Wednesday						
Friday	Saturday	Sunday	Tuesday	Wednesday								
8.	Meeting closed: 8:30											